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Happy 2011 from the Pellissippi Genealogical & Historical Society. 
 
Thank you for being a part of our society.  We’re looking forward to a great 2011.  I hope that everyone will contribute time 
and resources to make 2011 our best year ever. 
 
2011 Membership fees are due. 
 
Don’t forget … membership is from January to December.  2011 membership fees are due.  If you’ve already paid your 2011 
dues, we appreciate your continued support.  Annual membership is $16, sustaining membership is $25 per calendar year.  
Support our society by inviting your family and friends to join. 
 
Our society is a tax-exempt educational organization under section 501 (c) (3) of the Internal Revenue Code and all money 
paid to us is tax-deductible. 
 
Ron Evans, President 2011. 
 
January meeting:    
Our January meeting will be held on January 27, 2011.  The meeting will be held at 7 pm at the Clinton Library.  Our guest 
speaker will be Cherel B. Henderson, director of the East Tennessee Historical Society in Knoxville.  Her subject will be Early 
Tennessee History “From Watauga to the State of Franklin to Statehood”.  
 
Snow Schedule:  We will follow the Clinton School System with regard to snow.  If they are closed due to weather 
conditions, our meeting will also be cancelled. 
 
 
Queries:   
 
Wallace: 
I am looking for photographs of JAMES MILLER WALLACE.  He was born about 1800 and died on 13 June 1877 in 
Anderson County, TN. His father was John WALLACE from Virginia, his mother was Jane MILLER.  James’ second 
marriage was to Elizabeth Ann Leach.  Their son (Calvin Riley WALLACE) was my great-great-grandfather.   James is buried 
in the Irwin Cemetery in Anderson Co. TN, next to his wife Elizabeth.  William A. Wallace wwallace@socal.rr.com, (714) 378-
9205. 
 
Wallace: 
I am also looking for photographs of JAMES MILLER WALLACE.   I know that there has to be Wallaces still living in 
Anderson/Clinton. Please contact me with information.  Connie Wade Behensky crafts4con@aol.com, (574) 273-1388. 
 



 
Events: 
 
Cumberland Gap Genealogy Jamboree, The Cumberland Gap Genealogy Jamboree will be held June 9, 10, 11 and 12, 2011 at 
Cumberland Gap, Tennessee & participating tri county locations.  For more information visit our web site at http://www.wil-
syl.com/jamboree3/, or contact us at Jamboree, P O Box 705, Tazewell, TN.  Mark Treadway sparky@netmichigan.net 
 
 
 
The Pellissippian. 
 
Issue #3 of the 2010 Pellissippian has been mailed.  If you don’t receive your copy within the next 2 weeks, contact Charlie 
Abner: abnerc799@aol.com     
 
Our Journal prints family histories and photos, Bible records, childhood memories, family reunion notices, and research 
queries.  E-mail to Material may be mailed in clean, scannable copy to: PGHS, Attn: Journal Editor, 118 South Hicks St., 
Clinton, TN 37716-2826.     Sharing your e-mail address with PGHS members makes it easy for others who are researching the 
same surnames to correspond with you. Please send to Charlie Abner at: abnerc799@aol.com   
 
We are happy to print your queries in the Journal and on the society’s web site: http://pellissippi-society.home.comcast.net. 
 
To maintain the society’s bulk mail status, the US Postal Service requires us to verify recipients’ zip codes once a year.  If 
your postal address has changed in any way, please let us know.  An incorrect address means that you’ll miss receiving your 
Journal. 
 

Remember to send us an update if you change your USPS mail address or email address. 
 
USPS requires an annual update of their zip code.  The US Post Office is getting real picky...if the address isn't absolutely 
correct, we may get their journals back as "Undeliverable as addressed...Return to Sender...Postage Due $1.65."  Then we get 
to send it out again, not at bulk rate, but as first class mail...$1.82.  If the recipient moves to another apartment in the same 
building, the journal is returned to us, because the address is incorrect. 
 
Thanks Charlie Abner 

 


